St. Theresa receives grant
from Raley’s for music

St. Theresa School is the recipient of a $1,500 grant from
Raley’s.

The South Lake Tahoe school was one of four schools nominated
in the Northern California region.

They received the most online votes and will be presented with
a check Dec. 14 at 6pm during the Christmas performance of the
Nativity Play. This will take place in the gym.

The school will use the grant money to bring musical theater
to all grade levels.
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